
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: Ii' December To: Pianning 
Subject: Athlone House ref 2013/7242/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

I strongly oppose the above Planning Application. 

The original conditions of  the development of  the surrounding site must be upheld, i.e. Athlone House 
most be restored. Developers cannot simply ignore their obligations, which should be enforced, 

Athlone House is an important landmark very visible from the Heath, and must not be altered in any may. 

Regards, Tom Stephenson 


